
MUDDY RIVER RESTORATION PROJECT 

MAINTENANCE AND MANAGEMENT 
OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 

POST OFFICE BOX 470535 
BROOKLINE, MASSACHUSETTS 02447 

You Are Invited 

Annual Meeting for the Public 
relating to the Muddy River Restoration Project, EEA No. 11865 

Thursday, March 19,2009 
5:30 to 8:OOp.m. 

The Atrium at Landmark Center, 2ndfloor 
401 Park Drive, Boston 

Fenway Stop on the MBTA D Line 

Program will include: 

Address by Faye Harwell- "Restoring the Olmsted Legacy in the Twenty-First Century" 
Presentation to Governor Michael Dukakis - Frederick Law Olmsted Good Citizen 
Award 
Presentation to former Secretary of Environmental Affairs Bob Durand - Frederick Law 
Olmsted Leadership in Historic Preservation Award 

In Collaboration with the Friends of Fairsted 

Music and Refreshments 

RSVP to info@muddyrivermmoc.org 
For more information: 


